
 
 

SCHOOL JOURNEY TO THE RED RIDGE CENTRE - WELSHPOOL 
MONDAY 19th – FRIDAY 23rd March 2018 

 
Dear Parents 
 
I am pleased to announce that we have booked the Red Ridge Centre for an outdoor 
pursuits week.  Places are being offered to all year 6 pupils and this particular trip will 
be led by Mrs Dilks and supported by other staff once final numbers are known. 
 
The children will travel on the Monday morning of the 19th March and return late Friday 
afternoon on 23rd March 2018 
 
The cost of the trip will be approximately £280.00 (£100.00 for Pupil Premium & FSM) 
which includes transport (the cost will be finalised in January when numbers of children 
are known), meals, hire of specialist equipment (e.g. boots, cagoules, over trousers and 
rucksacks etc) and expert tuition from the centres experienced leaders.  There might be 
a small extra charge for those wishing to hire a duvet rather than take their own 
sleeping bag. 
 
Included in the price is a Red Ridge sweatshirt for us all to wear during our visit.  Your 
child will be measured for the size required early in 2018. 
 
We should be delighted if all year 6 children could go on the trip. Payment can be made 
via ParentPay, where you can pay in full or by instalments (just alter the amount you 
want to pay). Children in receipt of free school meals/pupil premium are entitled to 
financial assistance. If you are experiencing financial difficulty, please contact the 
school office where it will be dealt with in the strictest confidence. 
 
We shall require a deposit of £60.00 (£20.00 for Pupil Premium & FSM) by Thursday 
19th October and full payment should be made by 9th February 2018. The total cost will 
be based on deposits received by the specified date.  We will not be able to guarantee 
your child a place if deposits are received after that date. 
 



Even after receipt of this deposit your child will not be allowed on this trip if they 
do not exercise socially acceptable behaviour.  The deposit of £60.00 is not 
refundable. 
 
We have negotiated directly with the owner of the Centre and every effort has been 
made to keep costs low.  There is a wide range of activities on offer and we expect the 
children to have an exciting and worthwhile learning experience. 
 
The centre was completely re-built in 1985, is fully centrally heated with excellent drying 
facilities.  We expect the programme of events to include Orienteering, Canoeing, 
Kayaking, Raft Building, Rock Climbing, Abseiling, Hill Walking, Archery and Zip Wire. 
 
 

 
 
A parent pack, including a kit list, complete programme of events and full details will be 
available at a later date when an evening meeting will be arranged before the trip for 
you to attend. 
 
In the meantime please do not hesitate to contact us at school should you require 
further information. 
 
Yours sincerely 
S. RAINBOW 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



ASHBY WILLESLEY COUNTY PRIMARY SCHOOL RESIDENTIAL VISIT TO 
THE RED RIDGE CENTRE, CEFN COCH, WELSHPOOL 

MONDAY 19th March to Friday 23rd March 2018 
 
I WOULD/WOULD NOT LIKE MY CHILD ………………………………………………….  
 
CLASS ……………….. TO BE INCLUDED ON THE TRIP TO THE RED RIDGE  
 
CENTRE, CEFN COCH, NR. WELSHPOOL, FROM MONDAY 19th March – FRIDAY 
23rd March 2018 AND ENCLOSE A DEPOSIT OF £60.00 by Thursday 19th October 
2017 
 
         I have paid on Parentpay                
 
         My child is in receipt of Pupil Premium 
 
I ACCEPT THAT MY CHILD WILL ONLY BE TAKEN ON THE SCHOOL JOURNEY IF 
HE/SHE HAS EXERCISED SOCIALLY ACCEPTABLE BEHAVIOUR THROUGHOUT 
THE CURRENT SCHOOL YEAR. 
 
 
 
SIGNED........................................... NAME......................................  
 
DATE.......................... 
  
 
 


